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03/04/25 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Easter Bunny Bop Disco – Year 1 to Year 6 

 

The “Easter Disco” will be held on Thursday 3rd April from 5:30 PM till 7:00PM and will be 

£1:50 entrance which you can pay on the door. As well as the disco there will be food, drinks 

and sweets to buy. For example: hot dogs £1, slices of pizza £1, cans of pop £1, and portions 

of chips 50p. Once inside there will be a small stall selling Easter bits, a nail bar and a 

coconut shy.  

 

To help some of the younger children we are offering a pre-paid ticket for £4.50 which will 

include entrance, a meal deal and a mix up sweet bag. Pre-paid tickets will only be available 

for Year 1, Year 2 and Year 3 children. These will need to be ordered by 2pm on Tuesday 1st 

April, and can be paid for on Arbor. The toy stall and other activities are not included in this 

price so if children wish to buy / take part in the other activities they will need to bring 

additional money with them.  

 

Many of the year 1 children will not have been before and need to know that there is loud 

music and lots of people, so please make sure this is something they will enjoy. If your child 

brings money to spend they will need to have it in a named wallet, purse or small bag.  

 

Thank you for your continued support.  
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